
SPRINGFIELD SQUARE RESIDENTS 

TRASH AND RECYCLYING  

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 2017-2018 
 

CHRISTMAS DAY (MONDAY) 

NO TRASH SERVICE ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 25, 2017. 

TRASH SERVICE WILL RESUME ON THE NEXT REGULARLY-SCHEDUED 

DAY, THURSDAY, DECEMBER 28, 2017.   

 

NEW YEAR’S DAY (MONDAY): 

NO TRASH SERVICE ON MONDAY, JANUARY 1, 2018. 

TRASH SERVICE WILL RESUME ON THE NEXT REGULARLY-SCHEDUED 

DAY, THURSDAY, JANUARY 4, 2018.   

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS: 

ALL UNITS ARE REQUIRED TO USE A TRASHCAN(S), WITH A SECURE LID, 

AND WITH THE UNIT NUMBER ON THE TRASHCAN(S).   

 

TRASH, RECYCLING AND YARD WASTE (LEAVES, ETC) MUST NOT BE 

LEFT OUT FOR PICK-UP IN TRASH BAGS.  YARD WASTE MUST BE IN A 

PAPER BAG OR A TRASHCAN MARKED “YARD WASTE”. 

 

TRASHCANS MAY BE PLACED OUT AFTER 8:30 PM THE NIGHT BEFORE 

PICK-UP.  RECYLING BINS MAY BE PLACED OUT AFTER 8:30 PM THE 

NIGHT BEFORE PICK UP.  RECYCLING MUST BE CLEAN AND FREE OF 

FOOD RESIDUE.   

 

TRASHCAN(S) AND RECYCLING BINS MUST BE REMOVED ON THE DAY 

OF PICK-UP 

 
CHRISTMAS TREES WILL BE COLLECTED AS FOLLOWS:  WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 3RD AND 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10TH.  ALL TINSEL AND DECORATIONS MUST BE REMOVED AND 

TREES MUST NOT BE PLACED IN PLASTIC BAGS. 

 

RESIDENTS THAT DO NOT ABIDE BY THE ABOVE RULES WILL BE SUBJECT TO A BOARD 

HEARING AND A $50.00 ASSESSMENT PER VIOLATION!  RESIDENTS PLEASE REPORT TRASH 

VIOLATORS TO THE MANAGEMENT COMPANY – YOU WILL REMAIN ANONYMOUS!  

 

We encourage your most serious attention to this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact:  

Northern Virginia Management @ 703-941-9002 or nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com (E-mail and 

Webpage).  On behalf of Springfield Square Homeowners Association, Board of Directors and Northern 

Virginia Management, we would like to wish everyone a safe, happy and healthy holiday season! 

      

DELIVERED DECEMBER 22, 2017 

mailto:nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com

